
Musqueam Community Notice 
Musqueam Fisheries Department 

July 22nd, 2016 

For this coming weekend there will be no fisheries. 

There are not enough "Early Summer" Sockeye showing up in 
the system yet to allow for a Sockeye fishery. 

As well DFO has a lot of concern surrounding the current 
"Summer 5-2" run of Chinook Salmon so a fishery for Chinook 

could not be opened. 

The Fisheries Department will also be updating the info line 
from now on in the future for those who do not have access to 
either this notice or the Musqueam Fisheries Facebook page. 

MUSQUEAM FISHERIES INFORMATION LINE: 

604-269-3393 

If you need any assistance gaining access to this information or 
require more clarification the AFO's numbers are below. 

Thank-you, 
Musqueam Fisheries Department 

AFO Contact #s: 604-551-3044 / 778-997-5510 
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